
You may be aware that the risk of domestic abuse
could rise during the COVID-19 pandemic.

 
@WomensAidNI have provided further information

on their website including a 24 hour freephone

helpline: 0808 802 1414  
  

There are 9 local groups based all over Northern Ireland which are
listed here 

This service is open to all women and men affected by domestic
violence.

The PSNI have also provided the following advice:
"If you or someone you know is suffering from domestic abuse

contact us on 101 or in an emergency always call 999"

https://twitter.com/@WomensAidNI
https://www.womensaidni.org/womens-aid-ni-statement-on-covid-19-and-the-domestic-abuse-sector/
https://www.womensaidni.org/get-help/local-groups/

